
 

 

 

Scan-Pac Employee Enters Maintenance 

Apprenticeship Program 

September 25, 2015 

 

Dear Customer, 

Scan-Pac Manufacturing in Menomonee Falls, Wisconsin is pleased to announce that Eric Plautz recently 

signed up for our Maintenance Apprenticeship program.  Wisconsin is leading the way in this apprenticeship 

training program which assists in helping manufacturing professionals gain the training necessary to 

become highly skilled employees.  Eric’s training at Scan-Pac and schooling through Waukesha County 

Technical College (WCTC), will last 5 years, and at the conclusion Eric will become a Journeyman 

Maintenance Mechanic.     

 

Alyce Boylen (HR Manager), Eric Plautz (Maintenance Apprentice), Joshua Johnson (Department of Workforce Development), and Shawn Sobieralski (Plant Manager) 

 



 

 

This a supervised program in which the State of Wisconsin monitors the overall progress.  Scan-Pac is 

excited about the program because it offers a tremendous opportunity to develop its employees.  The 

company is committed to investing in employee development which in turn yields a highly skilled workforce.  

Both Eric and Scan-Pac are looking forward to the challenge and long-term partnership that will be offered 

through the Journeyman Maintenance Mechanic program.   

Scan-Pac values its employees and invests in them for the long term.  This apprenticeship program is an 

example of how the company supports ongoing growth of employees through education opportunities, 

regular training, and seminars.  At the end of the day, the goal is to develop its personnel in acquiring skills 

and education that will contribute to their growth and the ongoing success of the company.   

For more information about apprenticeship programs in the state of Wisconsin as well as a list of contacts 

in each region, please visit the website listed below.    

https://dwd.wisconsin.gov/apprenticeship/default.htm 

Scan-Pac Mfg. is a manufacturer of non-asbestos friction materials and phenolic laminates for use in a wide 

range of industrial and oilfield applications.  The company has three manufacturing locations that include 

two facilities in Menomonee Falls, Wisconsin and one in Magnolia, Texas.  Scan-Pac employs 100 individuals 

and has proudly been in business for over 40 years.       

For more information on Scan-Pac, please visit our website at www.scanpac.com. 

Jeff Lichey 

VP Sales & Marketing 


